
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Housman 
Park 

Newsletter! 

 

Summer Edition 2019 
Dear All 

Welcome to your first quarterly 
newsletter! 

I hope you are all having a wonderful 
summer. 

I am delighted to inform you that Housman 
Court residents will now be joining us for 
Bingo. The activities team will assist 
residents to the Community Centre on 
Friday afternoons at 2pm (date tbc). 
Please speak to Sarah Wainwright or 
Claire Rainbow for more details. 
 
Greener Glazing will be surveying all of the 
windows so if you have any issues please 
let them or Sarah Wainwright know. 
 
Following our request to have a post box 
placed nearer to Housman Park we have 
received a letter from The Senior Public 
Affairs Manager stating that they unable 
to install an additional post box due to 
there been several within a half a mile of 
Housman Park. The nearest post box is 
situated in WH Smiths there is also one at 
Asda, Birmingham Rd, New Rd and Ednall 
Lane. 
 

 
 
We hope you enjoy this newsletter and 
please feedback to us any thoughts you 

 

Useful Contacts 

Sarah Wainwight - 07845 970217 

Housman Court - 01527 575440 

Out of Hours GP Service - 111 

 

 

 Monthly Meetings 
These residents’ meetings with Sarah, 
Claire and Paddy were recently 
introduced to help with providing the 
residents with updates on any current 
issues. These are held in the 
community centre at 11am on the first 
Tuesday of every month. 



 

 

Quarterly Quote 

Aging is an extraordinary 

process where you become the 

person you always should have 

been –David Bowie 

What’s on this Summer in 

Bromsgrove? 

 

 
 

Bromsgrove Carnival is on Saturday 13th July 

at midday with the parade snaking through 

the town to Sanders Park that where there 

will be live music, charity stalls, trade stalls, 

car displays, dog shows, dancing and sports 

events. 
 

 

Do you remember when Bromsgrove had 

a Cottage Hospital. 

Maybe you remember it and have a story 

to share. 

 

Quarterly Joke 

Never trust an atom - they 

make up everything! 

 

 

Gardening Competition 

judging day – Wednesday 

24th July 

 

Good Luck! 

Answers to the Quiz 

Just Good Friends 

 


